(a MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

' TERM 4: THURSDAY 19
OCTOBER 2017

FAREWELL TO PETER PASCOE!

Thank you and farewell!

We wish Peter Pascoe and his wife Linda God's blessings as he leaves the College to embark on
their next chapter of retirement. Peter has served as our bus driver and we have appreciated his
happy disposition and his willing heart of service to the staff and students. We wish him and his
wife well as they start a wonderful new life in Queensland with their family.
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